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Attendees: 

Soo-Young Chang

Steve Kuffner

Bill Rose

Monique Brown
Gerald Chouinard
Greg Buchwald
1. Introductions

2. Patent policy review
All were familiar with the patent policy.

3. Approve agenda
The agenda was approved with the addition of the approval of the minutes of 12/4/07


4. Approve minutes from 12/4/07 minutes
The minutes were approved without change. 

5. Comment Resolution
Continue to resolve TRs followed by Ts. 
· There was a discussion on Steve Kuffners response to comments 34, 35, 45, 105, 466, 473, 477. Many of the commenters do not typically attend the TG1 calls making it difficult to reach a consensus resolution to the comments. It was decided to post Steve’s response, and to schedule a call specifically to review the comments and to invite the comments to attend. 
Action Item: Steve Kuffner to format his responses for posting. 
Action Item: Bill Rose to post the document, forward the document to the commenters, schedule the resolution call for 12/18/07, and invite the commenters to attend the call.
· Comment 398: There was concern discussed in the Atlanta meeting as to the amount of time it will take to process 8 code words. Soo Young explained his comment and the discussion he held with Yuchun on the time to process the code words. The investigation revealed that it will take less than 100 microseconds for all 8 code words. It was agreed that this should not be a problem. Action Item: Soo Young will provide a response stating the time it takes to process the code words. 

· Comment 414: Soo Young submitted a document (dated November 14) on this but it does not appear to have been posted. Soo Young will resend it to Bill Rose to be posted. He reviewed the solution on the call. A discussion followed. It appears Soo Young’s concern is that if multiple PDs (PDa and PDb) come on at the same time and select a random time PDa = 5+m and PDb = 5+m+1 (one count different), PDb may begin to send its beacon before PDa’s beacon has completed since PDb will potentially require the NHL to acknowledge PDa’s beacon was received correctly. Several on the call noted that if the PHY is in the process of receiving a beacon from PDa, it should not shut off its receiver mid-message to transmit its beacon. Also, if the PHY has received a valid beacon, even if it has not received any acknowledgement from the NHL, it should not transmit its own beacon. However, it is unclear if this is adequately specified in the document or even if it needs to be. There was inadequate time remaining to resolve this comment. 

6. Open Business
There was no open business. 

7. Next Meetings
There was a brief discussion on future calls. Normal Tuesday calls would include December 25th and January 1st. As these are holidays in the US and elsewhere, it was decided to hold the calls on Thursday December 27th, and January 3rd, both at the normal 6:00 PM EST time. Monique noted she will be unable to make the call on December 27th. 
The remaining calls for TG1 will be held on: 

· Tuesday December 18th at 6:00 PM EST

· Thursday December 27th at 6:00 PM EST 

· Thursday January 3rd at 6:00 PM EST 

· Tuesday January 8th at 6:00 PM EST

8. Adjourn
The meeting was adjourned at 7:05 PM EST. 
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